
MINUTES 
Public Input Session – 2024 Budget 

Hosted by the Committee on Finance & Budget 
 

Thursday, August 17, 2023 
6:00 p.m. 

Community Room 
Altoona City Hall 

1303 Lynn Ave, Altoona, WI  54720 
 
 
 
 
Members Present:  Supervisors Jim Dunning, John Folstad, Robin Leary, Dane Zook, Nancy Coffey (ex-officio) 
Members Absent:  Supervisor Cory Sisk 
Other Supervisors:  Nathan Otto, Connie Russell 
Staff Present:  Amy Weiss, Senior Accounting Manager 

 
 

Chair Zook called the Committee on Finance & Budget to order at 6:00 pm and confirmed compliance with open 
meetings law.   
 
The committee chair introduced the members of the Committee on Finance & Budget and gave an overview of 
county budget process. 
 
Public Input Session 

Dr. Jennifer Eddy:  Family Resource Center 
Luke Hanson:  Economic Development Corporation 
Vera Matter:  Children’s WI Child Advocacy Center 
Bob Morse:  congratulate Health Department on great work during covid and community outreach, concern 
for funding without health emergency; other funding options instead of wheel tax 
Jeff Jaeger:  Boys & Girls Club 
Shelley Janke:  Humane Association 
Disa Wahlstrand:  Eau Claire Ski Striders 
Michelle Skinner:  Lake Altoona leachate cleanup 
Bob Skinner:  Lake Altoona cleanup and disappointment in DNR 

 
The chair adjourned the public input session. 
 
Chair Zook noted that Jackie Minor, Director at the LE Phillips Senior Center was planning to attend and speak, but 
was unable to due to illness. 
 
The chair adjourned the committee at 6:56 pm. 
 
 
 
Amy Weiss 
Committee Clerk 
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